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November 27,20L8

Ms. Pamela Wilkiel
Ad mi n istrative Assista nt, Fi na nce Depa rtment
Deputy Village Clerk

Village of Arlington Heights
33 South Arlington Heights Road

Arlington Heights, lllinois 60005

Dear Ms. Wilkiel:

We are in receipt of your notification regarding cash contributions in lieu of land dedication monies for the period May
L,20tg through October 3L,20L8.

Please be advised that we are requesting$7,L42.52 in cash contributions, and that the monies will be used for
improvements to our existing schools.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me

Respectfully,

Stacey Mallek
Assistant Superintendent For Business/CSBO

Phone 847 -228-2080 fax 847 -7 58-4908

rzoo South Dunton Avenue lArlington Heights, IL 6ooo5 1847.758.4goo
www.sdu5.org I www.sdz5.org/business I facebook.com/ahsdz5





 
 

November 20, 2018 
 
Ms. Pamela Wilkiel 
Finance Department 
Village of Arlington Heights 
33 S. Arlington Heights Road 
Arlington Heights, IL  60005 
 
 
Dear Ms. Wilkiel: 
 
Thank you for your November 15, 2018 letter in which you indicated that the Village 
has collected $7,623.04 in cash contributions in lieu of land dedication for District 
214 for the period of May 1, 2018 through October 31, 2018. 
 
Our intent is to use these funds to offset costs related to improvement of existing 
business, technology, special education, and facility improvement projects at the John 
Hersey High School site.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cathy Johnson 
Associate Superintendent 
for Finance & Operations 
Township High School District 214  






